
 

 

 

Possible Delays in Service 

on Monday, August 24th and Tuesday, August 25th 

 

 

York Bridge Railroad Work 

PanAM will be completing repairs on the York Hill railroad bridge to Saco on Monday, August 24 

and Tuesday, August 25, 2020, weather permitting. There will be single lane closures daily 

between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. with flaggers present to control traffic. Please expect delays 

during this time. 

 

 


